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Hathern Parish Council Response to Planning Application P/21/1002/2 – 18A Shepshed Rd 

 

We are aware of the concerns over this planning application from a number of residents on 

Shepshed Rd. Representatives of the Council have visited the location and spoken to residents in the 

period prior to the application being published by CBC. We have seen at first hand the property 

damage caused, as part of the excavations that have already occurred on the site in question, by 

large vehicles accessing the narrow track that runs alongside No18A and other properties on 

Shepshed Rd.  The Council is of the view that this track is not at all suitable as the primary access 

route for construction and transport vehicles that will be needed to move materials to and from the 

site. 

We are also aware of other concerns expressed by local residents that have already been brought to 

the Borough Council’s attention, in particular the potential impact on wildlife habitat that is so 

important to the wider area of green space around this location, and trust that these will be fully 

considered.  

 

R G Dann, Chair Hathern Parish Council 

 

mailto:clerk@hathernparishcouncil.org.uk
http://www.hathernparishcouncil.org.uk/

